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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB1592 sets forth that the Organized Retail Crime Task Force will continue until June 1, 2026, 

changes the entity tasked with staffing the task force from the Senate to the Office of the 

Attorney General (OAG), and adds a new set of provisions to be administered by the OAG. 

Officials with the OAG do not anticipate a fiscal impact to their agency budget because the bill is 

permissive only. Therefore, in its current form, this measure is not anticipated to have an impact 

on state budget or appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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